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2018/19 AUDIT FEES UPDATE. 

Executive Summary 

1. At the Audit Committee of 28th July 2022 the issue of the 2018/19 audit fees was 
discussed and it was proposed that a report be brought back to this committee on 
the issue. However following a meeting with EY it was agreedfelt that as thethe 
issue should be dealt with by Public Sector Audit Appointments (PSAA) are the 
contract holder they should carry out their usualfor them to review and provide a 
ruling on what is an appropriate fee in this case. It is unlikely that their work will be 
concluded until November so this report provides a position statement of the 
situation as at the end of September. 

 

 


